
 

 
 

 
 

Come along to our 

 Winter Wonderland at 

Wingrove 

                  
on 

Wednesday 14
th
 December 

3.20pm – 5.00pm 

in the school hall 

 

Raffle tickets 20p 

50p Admission, pre-school free. 

 Tickets available from Thursday 1
st
 December 

at the school office. 

    

 


